Nottingham West PTO 

June 11, 2014
Co-Presidents – Jennifer Nangle & Barbara Hayes

Treasurer – Karen Provencher    Secretary – Suzanne Dozois
A brief meeting was held on June 11, 2014 to vote on a new PTO Board for the 2014-2015 school year.   Jennifer Nangle & Barbara Hayes have completed their term as Co-Presidents and Karen Provencher has completed her term as Treasurer.   
The new Co-Presidents will be Samantha Bergeron, Kathy Coppi and Angela Auger.   The new Treasurer will be Jeanne Soucy.   Suzanne Dozois will continue as Secretary.    
Thank you to everyone that came out to vote!   
